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Askin, Tim

From: Nicole Helminiak <nicole.helminiak@m13.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 10:26 AM
To: Askin, Tim
Cc: Dan Banakis
Subject: RE: 522 N. Water Street Signage

 
Good morning Tim,  
 
Regarding our phone conversations yesterday & today, the sign company is strongly suggesting using VHB 
adhesive tape to mount individual letters to the fascia.   
We completely understand that you are trying to preserve the historic fascia on the building, and we want to 
help preserve it.    
We feel that adhesive tape would cause less damage to the fascia than drilling several holes into the wood to 
mount raceways to the building. 
 
We appreciate your understanding & verbally approving the letters being mounted to the fascia using adhesive 
tape. 
Please send us confirmation that you have approved this & let me know if there’s anything else we need in 
order to move forward with this. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Nicole Helminiak Executive Assistant 
Direct: 847.310.3724  |  Fax: 847.781.5206 
1300 Basswood Rd  |  Suite 100 |  Schaumburg, IL 60173 
 
website: m13.com 
toll free: 877.M13.1913 
 
 
 

 
 


